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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Building an Alumni Community to inspire our students 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Landau Forte College is working with the education charity 
Future First to build a thriving alumni community.  Amongst our former students is a whole host of 
talented role models who we want to connect with in order to celebrate their success and inspire our 
current students.  Alumni can be brought back to offer careers and education advice, mentor 
students, provide work experience placements and much more besides. 
 
We need you  
 
Please help us reach out to our former students using your own networks.  
This year, Future First is running events with alumni volunteers, called World of Work Days, enabling 
our students to find out more about their future options and the skills they need.  From doctors to 
dancers, pilots to plumbers, we need alumni from a range of careers to take part in these days and 
open our students’ eyes to what’s possible. 
 
If you are a former student or know of any who’d like to stay in touch and give back to their old 
school, ask them to sign up at: 
https://networks.futurefirst.org.uk/student/landaufortecollege  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs H Suffolk-Adams 
Careers Counsellor 
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